Planning application comment was submitted on the04 April 2025 19:32 PM

The following is a comment on application P250532/PSI by Sue Gibbs

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: | support the building of the new primary school in Peterchurch but believe a zebra crossing is

essential. With young children walking to and from the site, a clearly designated crossing point is crucial for their
safety. It will also encourage drivers to slow down and ensure a safer route for pupils, parents, and staff.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Sue
Last name: Gibbs

Address: 35 Lewis Way, Peterchurch, HR2 0SE

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: | support the building of the new primary school in Peterchurch
but believe a zebra crossing is essential. With young children walking to and from the site, a clearly designated
crossing point is crucial for their safety. It will also encourage drivers to slow down and ensure a safer route for
pupils, parents, and staff.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=250532

Form reference: FS-Case-703095328



